
 

 

 

Mr Ricky Singh 

18 Alidenes Rd 

Wilsons Creek 

 

Dear Mr Sing,  

 

Re: Proposed alterations to previously approved plans for rural tourism accommodation 
units at 18 Alidenes Rd – Lot 14 DP 755722 

 

I have reviewed the plans for the changes you propose. I find the changes to be so small as to 

have no impact on my previous bushfire assessment. I can not see where I would alter my previous 

assessment to demonstrate the changes. The BAL ratings and APZs remain the same as do all 

other requirements to comply with Planning for Bushfire Protection 2019. The RFS General Terms 

and Conditions for this development stand as does the Bushfire Safety Authority. 

 

Regards 

 
Helen Robinson MDPR, BAppSc, BEnvSc(Hons), PGDBushfireProtection 

BPAD accredited bushfire consultant 34868 

23rd May, 2024 

182 Bentley Rd, Tullera   2480 
6628 2757 0449 893 239 
helen@homesolutions.org.au 


